
 

Kirk News 
 

                                Welcome! 

We would like to welcome you to our service today.  We 

are happy to have you and we hope that you will find our 

worship engaging and our community welcoming. We hope to see 

you again in the coming weeks.  
 

Large Print Bulletins 

Large print bulletins are available at the main doors. 
 

                               Nursery 

Nursery is available for children from birth to age four. 

Please feel free to make use of this area for whatever 

needs you have and if there is anything you require please ask our 

nursery attendants who will be happy to help you.  
 

Children’s Worship 

There is a children’s worship class available downstairs for children 

ages 4 and up.   
 

Receivers and Headphones Available 

We have an assisted hearing device installed and receivers and 

headphones are available for use during the Service. If you would 

like to use them, please speak to the person at the sound system.  
 

                             Fellowship Time 

Please join us following the morning service in the upper hall 

for fellowship time with the Macmichaels as our hosts. 
 

Pastoral Care 

If any pastoral care concerns arise then please contact Rev. 

Amanda at 902-894-5382. 
 

Upper Room Soup Kitchen  

We will be serving at the Upper Room Soup Kitchen on Saturday, 

October 5th. We will be preparing and serving a meal to those in need. 

We are in need of three volunteers and 12 dozen cookies. If you are 

able to assist, then please sign the lists at the table at 

the entrance of the Sanctuary, contact the office at 

kirkstjames@pei.aibn.com, call 892-2839 or contact 

Michele Halliwell at mhhalliwell004@gmail.com.  
 

Scripture Readers 

We are looking for a few more people to read Scripture on Sundays 

approximately once every two months.  If you are interested then 

please sign the sheet at the front of the Sanctuary.  For more info 

please contact the office at kirkstjames@pei.aibn.com or 892-2839.  

 

Wreaths 

Georgie Macmichael is looking for a couple of 16 - 18 inch round 

grape vine wreaths to be revamped and used to decorate the front 

door. If you have a grape vine wreath that you would  

like to donate then please contact the office at  

kirkstjames@pei.aibn.com or drop it off during the week, 

Tues. – Fri., 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
 

Birthday Celebration 

Phyllis Schleyer will be celebrating her 100th birthday on November 2nd 

and her son Frank, is inviting people to send her a birthday card.  He 

is hoping to have 100 cards sent to her from around the world for her 

big day. If you would like to send a card the address is Beach Grove 

Home, 200 Beach Grove Rd., Charlottetown, C1E 1L3. 
 

Candlelight Concerts 

The Kirk will be hosting Candlelight Concerts over the 

next few months. These concerts bring the magic of a 

live, multi-sensory musical experience under the 

gentle glow of candlelight and are performed by the 
Listeso String Quartet. To purchase tickets and to pick from several 

concerts, such as one featuring Vivaldi’s Four Seasons, a haunted 

evening of Halloween Classics, and others that are tributes to Taylor 

Swift, Coldplay, Abba, and Hans Zimmer please go to 

https://feverup.com/en/charlottetown-pe-canada/candlelight.  
 

New Beginnings 

Last June we had a wonderful discussion about our ministry and 

mission here at the Kirk. Before the end of this month there will be a 

survey going out to the congregation for any additional feedback 

or ideas people might like to add, as we prepare to start putting our 

faith into action in new and renewed ways. 
 

 

World Communion Sunday 

We will be celebrating World Communion Sunday on October 6th. 

During the Psalm we are looking for people who might speak an 

additional language to read a verse. It would be wonderful 

to hear a multitude of voices and languages if possible! 

Please contact Rev. Amanda or the office if you can read. 

Upcoming Events 

The Kirk Ceilidh Fall Fair – October 26th, 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Youth Group re-launch 

Book Study on the teachings of Augustine 

Blessing of the Animals service in October 

Memorial Candle Lighting Service for Pregnancy and Infant loss 
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